
COVID-19 INFORMATION

To help bend the curve and save lives, 
wearing a mask is now mandatory in all 
indoor public spaces and workplaces 
across Alberta.

Whether you’re inside or outdoors, 
wearing a non-medical mask is an 
effective way to protect yourself and 
others when physical distancing may  
not be possible.
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